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Murray Park Friends




Friends of Murray Park
Notes of meeting held on 8th August
At Salvation Army Hall, Queens Way
Present:  David Lynch (Treasurer and Acting Chair), Scott Falteisek (Secretary), Cllr Stephen Connelly, Barbara Gutowska, Ian Hardwick, Lesley Fayers, Tracey Rowe and Malcolm and Jenny Ebbs

Apologies: Sue Bird (Chair), Cllr Sarah Barber, Cllr Bill Knowles, Cllr Bill Quinton, Steve Kemp (IBC), Jane Garnham-Woods, Bev Stratton, Helen Barker and Paul Gilbert. 
Agenda
1. Welcome

2. Minutes of last meeting

3. Updates

4. Priorities

5. AOB and date of next meeting
1. Welcome
DL (Chair) welcomed everyone.  
2. Minutes of last meeting 

Meeting minutes were deemed acceptable.

3. Updates

	
	Action



	Afternoon tea with the Mayor has been confirmed for Thursday 17th August at 2.30pm in the town hall,


	

	The pathway located between the wildlife area and Murrayfield school has been cleared of broken glass bottles by Ian Hardwick. He has supplied his phone number to the group if it needs clearing in the future.


	IH

	We have been notified that there may be a litter picking device available for the park.


	

	Picnic area by the children’s play area has now been partially reinstated, although there are only 2 tables instead of the original 3.


	IBC

	The noticeboard on the tennis courts still outstanding to be replaced. 


	SK

	4. Priorities


	

	New pictures of the park are being supplied by Sam Teague for the noticeboard.  It has been suggested that the park’s postcode should also be given so the emergency services can locate where any incidents take place.


	ST/DL

	Looking at the Tesco option scheme for an alternative funding source.    


	GT

	It has been suggested to have a gazebo put up by the benches.  The costs for this are being investigated.


	SK

	More bins are needed for the park.  This is being looked into to see if this is viable. 


	SK/IBC

	It has been confirmed that a guest with experience in arranging fun days will be at the September meeting, to offer advice on the proposed Doggy Fun Day next year.


	

	5  AOB

	

	There is a gap by the fencing and the post at the large gate located on Murray Road.


	IBC

	The gate in the child’s play area has been installed the wrong way.

.
	IBC

	The grass near the swings is up to a foot high and needs cutting.


	IBC

	Drug dealing is still an issue at the park, this usually takes place in the toilet blocks.
	IBC


	
	


4. Date of next meeting
 Thursday 21st September 7pm

Future Meetings

Tuesday 31st October

Thursday 14th December

